PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Friday, December 13 2024

*Grad Sweaters are up on School Cash Online to be ordered. Get your grad sweater before it’s too late! *

Attention all students who drive to school: A friendly reminder that there should be no vehicles parked on the
grass. All students should be using the appropriate parking spaces. Questions? See the main office.

Clothing Drive Announcement
e Out with the old and in with the new! Get rid of your unwanted clothing by donating them to the school’s
clothing drive. The clothing drive will run from December 2" to January 31. Look for the clothing drive
boxes located around the school. If you have a particularly large bag of clothing, you may bring it directly
to the Greenhouse classroom, room 176. The charities we support are greatly looking forward to our
donations.

Hockey
e The Varsity Boys’ Hockey team hosted Clarington for their second league game of the season. It didn’t
take long for the Rebels to pull ahead. By the end of the first period the boys had a 4-0 lead, which they
turned into a 9-2 lead by the end of the second. When the final buzzer sounded the Rebels had secured
a 12-4 victory. Great job, team!!

HOSA
e There is a mandatory meeting TODAY at lunch in room 161. See you there!

Music

e Teachers, please allow students traveling to Cartwright today to be dismissed at 9:10 a.m. to get
instruments and music. Students, please meet in the instrumental room.

¢ All Insieme members should check their Google classroom for the latest information. We are rehearsing
today after school in the vocal room starting promptly at 2 pm! See you all there!

Volleyball
e Intramural volleyball games will continue next week on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday at lunch. We

hope to see everyone out then! Updated league standings are now posted in the intramural showcase
between Gyms A/B and C.



